
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE     AUGUST 18, 2003 

FIORI DRIVE TRAFFIC CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor DiVona recommends: 
 
 
1. That the petition from the residents of Fiori Drive with respect to traffic calming measures 

on Fiori Drive, be received; and  
 

2. That Vaughan Council direct Engineering staff to attend a public meeting. 

Purpose 

To address Fiori Drive traffic control. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents are dealing with high speeding vehicles including motorbikes and scooters on Fiori 
Drive.  These drivers are continually ignoring the stop signs and the rate of speed they are 
travelling is in excess of 60 kms/hr.  The problem generally increases between 4 p.m. and 10 
p.m. and converging at a strip mall at Fiori Drive and Chancellor Road. 

Conclusion 

The residents of Fiori Drive and neighbouring street request changes to Fiori Drive in order to 
reduce the high speeds of vehicles.  A petition was completed in 1980’s, which resulted in the 
addition of one stop sign at the intersection of Fiori Drive and Adrianno Crescent.  This however 
is not resolving the existing problem of excessive speeding and increased traffic flow. 

Attachments 

1. Petition from residents on Fiori Drive 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Bernie Di Vona 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 
   
 Item Name: FIORI DRIVE TRAFFIC CONTROL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: AUGUST 6, 2003 
 
No. of Signatures:  54 
 
Submitted by: RESIDENTS OF FIORI DRIVE AND 

NEIGHBOURING STREETS 
 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 


